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  4809 Wilson Ave.   Montréal 
  Québec   Canada    H3X 3P3 
  Tel:                 (514) 484-5625 
  Fax:                (514) 484-9649 
  Email: jchurch@wispra.com 
 
 
March 17 2000 
 
Ms. Ursula Menke 
Secretary General 
Canadian Radio-television and Telecommunications Commission 
Ottawa ON 
K1A 0N2 
 
 
Dear Ms Menke, 
 
Wispra Tel Co. Ltd. hereby withdraws its written notice of intent to operate as a Competitive 

Local Exchange Carrier (“CLEC”) in Canada, as submitted to the Commission in its letter of 

March 9, 1998 in accordance with Telecom Decision CRTC 97-8 Local Competition.  

 

Yours truly, 
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